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AEDs at Both Churches 
An AED -- Automated external defibrillator for 
heart emergencies is located in the central foyer  of 
both churches. What should one do if someone is in 
need of medical attention that may be heart related? 
(1) Call 911 immediately. (2) Call out for medical 
personnel in the congregation -- we have loads of 
them – and follow their instructions. (3) Notify the 
priest. (4) If called for, use the AED – it is self-
explanatory. Though a non-medical person can use it, 
please defer to any medical personnel as to its use. 
(5) Send someone to the doors of the church to keep 
an eye out for the Ambulance or Fire Dept. so that 
they can be guided directly to the person in need.  
(6) Pray to God for the health of the person. 

Explaining the Mass 
Have you ever wanted to know more about the Mass? 
Curious about the meaning and significance of 
different sections or prayers in the liturgy? On June 
9th and 10th at all Masses in the Collaborative we 
will be explaining the Mass throughout the liturgy 

with ten one-minute explanations. We will structure 
Mass so that it is the normal length, and we hope that 
this exercise allows you to enter more deeply into the 
source and summit of our faith! Questions? Contact 
your parish office. 

 

 

From Fr. Dan, Administrator 

Dear Friends, 

          Seven new priests were recently ordained for  
the Archdiocese of Boston. Over the last 13 years we 
have been ordaining an average of 6.15 priests per 
year. While this is well under the number we will need 
to stop the decline in priest numbers, the fact that we 
have seven instead of six this year is hopeful. Please 
pray for and encourage vocations to the diocesan 
priesthood and encourage all to seek to find what 
vocation (path of life) Jesus is calling them to. 

          What does Evangelization mean? All the 
recent Popes, following the teaching of Jesus, have 
made it a central priority. But what does it mean? 

          Evangelization is not Proselytizing. 
Proselytizing is pressuring folks into the practice of 
our wonderful faith. Pope Francis is against it. We are 
to share the good news and invite – not brow beat 
others. 

 Star Wars and Evangelization. The new 
movie came out this past week and enthusiasts will be 
sharing with others how much they liked it and 
inviting them to check it out. When we do the same 
thing with regard to Jesus, that is evangelization. For 
example when we rave about the spiritual depth of Fr. 
John’s Christ-centered homilies, or the excellence of 

the music ministries, and then invite others to check it 
out – that is evangelization. 

          Pew hospitality and evangelization. When 
folks are new, coming into church can be a little scary. 
When they see open seats on the center aisle because 
folks have moved in and/or when folks smile at them 
or gladly move over, it really helps them. These little 
acts of hospitality can be the extra grain that tilts the 
scale towards someone coming back next week. Thank 
you for helping bring our beloved friends back home. 

          Saying “Jesus” is evangelization. Shar ing 
that following Jesus gives us the central purpose of our 
life. Naming him as our role model. Sharing that our 
faith has gotten us through hard times. Mentioning we 
enjoy our relationship with Jesus. That is 
evangelization. 

          Sports – Celt’s have a great future! No shame 
in losing in seven games to LeBron. (My kingdom for 
some of those 3 point shots to have gone in!) We will 
be awesome when healthy next year. The Sox own the 
best record in baseball. My goddaughter and niece, 
Mary, won Brookline High Female Athlete of the 
year! 

 Love and God bless you!  ~Fr. Dan 

New & Ongoing in Our Community 

Coming Soon: Summer                 
Daily Mass Schedule 

We will again be moving to a revised summer daily 
Mass schedule in the coming weeks: 

 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 7:00am at Our Lady’s 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday at 9:00am at Sacred 
 Heart in the lower church 
 

The revised schedule will run from Monday, July 2, to 
Monday, September 3 (Labor Day). Contact the parish 
offices with any questions.  
 

There will be flyers at the doors of the churches later 
this month with additional Mass times in the area. 
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Care for Creation 

 May 24 was the third anniversary of Pope Francis’ 

encyclical Laudato Sí: On Care for Our Common Home. On 

the day before, a coalition of Massachusetts religious leaders 

and scientists held a press conference hosted by Cardinal 

Sean O’Malley at the archdiocesan center in Braintree. They 

were releasing a “Faith and Science Joint Appeal for Climate 

Action,” which they had worked on together over the 

previous several months. Fr. Dan Riley, our Collaborative 

Administrator, is one of over 600 faith and science leaders 

who signed the appeal. Since Father Dan was on retreat, two 

parishioners from our Justice and Peace Committee attended 

the press conference. The appeal stated in part: 

“Motivated by the climate crisis, we come together as people 

of scientific competence and people of faith because 

continued inaction is both scientifically irrational and morally 

indefensible. All of us—religion, science, business, labor, 

government, education, civic organizations, communities, 

and individuals—must do our utmost to reduce greenhouse 

gas emissions and to protect our communities from the 

catastrophic impacts of climate change. We especially call 

upon our political representatives to address the climate crisis 

with the boldness and urgency it requires, with substantive 

and immediate action. . . . There is still time to take action, 

and that time is now.” If you want to learn more about how 

you can act, come to hear Fran Ludwig, Boston Chair of the 

Global Catholic Climate Movement, on Sunday, June 3rd, at 

4:00pm in the Sacred Heart lower church, who will speak on 

“Care for Our Common Home: What It Means and What 

You Can Do.” 

Fr. Adrian Celebrating TV Mass 
Fr. Adrian will be celebrating the TV Mass on Catholic on 
Monday, June 4 at 9:30am. Parishioners are welcome to 
come join him at the TV station in Watertown, 34 Chestnut 
Street, for the taping, or to watch it live on the Catholic TV 
channel or anytime on the Catholic TV website. 

New & Ongoing in Our Community 

Pastoral Associate for Adult 
Evangelization Position 

We recently began the search for a new Pastoral 
Associate for Adult Evangelization. We ask for 
your prayers during this process, and to spread the 
word to anyone that you might think would be 
interested. The complete job description can be 
found at sholnewton.org/employment. Questions? 
Contact Brian Romer Niemiec by email at 
bniemiec@sholnewton.org.  

Psalm: Trace the words and 

learn to pray like Jesus! 

©2018 TJB catholickidsbulletin.com 

Today is the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ!  
Jesus sat with his disciples to eat a special meal.                         
He surprised them by taking the bread and wine and saying,  

“This is my body...this is my blood.” 

Watch at Mass:              
What does the priest                

do when he says:  
“This is my Body” and          

“This is my Blood”? 
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The above reflection first appeared online through the Center for Liturgy at the University of Notre Dame and can be read in its entirety at http://
churchlife.nd.edu/?s=the+mass+for+millennials&submit=Search. While it was originally written for an audience of college and graduate students, 
the beauty of the Mass is something that we can all consider and savor. We hope that you enjoy these reflections, consider prayerfully how you are 
called to engage or reengage in the Mass, and share these words with your loved ones. Timothy P. O’Malley is the owner of this content.  

The Mass for Millennials: The Responsorial Psalm 
Wedged between the First Read-
ing and Second Reading at Sun-
day Mass (or between the First 
Reading and Gospel at daily 
Mass) is a small reading known 
as the Responsorial Psalm. For 
example, you might hear: 

The Lord hears the cry of the poor. 

I will bless the Lord at all times;                                                                        
his praise shall be ever in my mouth. 
Taste and see how good the Lord is; 

Blessed the man who takes refuge in him. 

The Lord hears the cry of the poor. 

The LORD confronts the evildoers, 
To destroy remembrance of them from the earth. 

When the just cry out, the LORD hears them, 
And from all their distress he rescues them. 

 The Lord hears the cry of the poor. 

The Lord is close to the brokenhearted; 
And those who are crushed in spirit he saves. 

Many are the troubles of the just man, 
But out of them all the LORD delivers him. 

The Lord hears the cry of the poor. 

Few would argue the beauty, power, and import of these words 
for the life of the Church today. Yet rarely, if ever, will a hom-
ily turn to the Psalter or expound the Responsorial Psalm of the 
day. We churchgoers are likely to hear preaching on religious 
themes, social or cultural issues, or the daily readings and Gos-
pel—but never a homily on the Psalm. In fact, beyond the brief 
recitation of the Psalm at Mass, ordinary Christians’ engage-
ment with this book is minimal. 

But this was not always the case, as the great Patristic exegetes 
and preachers of the early Church—Gregory of Nyssa, Augus-
tine of Hippo, Basil of Caesarea—all wrote entire treatises and 
delivered passionate homilies expounding the Psalter, going so 
far as to situate it at the heart of the Church’s prayer and self-
understanding. These Patristic authors spoke of the Psalter’s 
unparalleled advantages for prayer, the cultivation of virtue, 
catechesis, and evangelization. They even call the Book of 
Psalms a garden in which one can find the whole of Scripture 
recapitulated and set to music, with “added marvels all its 
own”: that is, the unique ability of the psalms to affect and 
move their reader in a distinct way. One would not dare “to 
utter the words of the patriarchs as his own...or “to imitate and 
to say Moses’ own words,” Athanasius writes in his Epistle to 
Marcellinus (Ep. Marc. 11, p. 109). But the Psalter “not only 
enjoins, but invites and expresses, repentance, endurance and 
thanksgiving, so that each man adopts its language as his 
own.” 

Athanasius refers to the Psalter as a kind of mirror, through 
which their reader can contemplate his or her own soul and 
measure it against the true Form, while Basil of Caesarea 

adopts the imagery of a pharmaceutical, referring to the Psalms 
as medicine for the wounded soul: “The old wounds of souls it 
cures completely,” he writes, “and to the recently wounded it 
brings speedy improvement; the diseased it treats, and the un-
harmed it preserves” (Basil of Caesarea, Exegetic Homilies: 
153). The act of singing and setting the Psalter to music, for 
Basil, is like a coating of honey: the proverbial “spoonful of 
sugar” that helps the medicine “go down.” 

In these metaphors, both authors are attempting to capture 
something of the Psalter’s healing and formative character. 
The recitation of the psalms, they argue, heal and re-form the 
soul according to the image of Christ prophesied throughout 
and made present within the Psalter. But in addition to these 
functions the Psalter is unparalleled in its ability to facilitate 
the cultivation of virtue and as a source for catechesis and 
evangelization, pointing to the unchangeable “Goodness itself 
toward which all things look” (Basil, 158). 

One of the greatest appreciators of the Psalms’ centrality in the 
life of the Church—lay and cleric alike—is Thomas Merton, 
whose small track on praying the Psalms was especially forma-
tive in the incorporation of the Psalter into my own prayer 
(Merton, Praying the Psalms, 1956). For Merton, the Church 
loves the Psalms because of all of the reasons listed above but 
also because in the Psalms “we drink divine praise at its pure 
and stainless source, in all its primitive sincerity and perfec-
tion”. Through the Psalms we discover the Lord to whom we 
are speaking, and we discover ourselves as well. The 
Psalms are the words of God Himself, who de-
sires to hear them from us, but perhaps even more 
shockingly the Psalms are “the very expression of [the 
Church’s] deepest inner life”. As Merton puts it, “The 
words and thoughts of the Psalms spring not only from the 
unsearchable depths of God, but also from the inmost heart of 
the Church, and there are no songs which better express her 
soul, her desires, her longing, her sorrows and her joys”. 

It is all too easy to skim over or zone out during this short, at 
times perplexing, part of the Mass. But pay attention to the 
words of the Psalm each day: you will begin to notice that they 
run the gamut of human emotions, expressing the inexpressible 
feelings of sorrow, hunger, joy, desire, even despair and loneli-
ness. But more importantly, in sincerely joining your own ex-
periences, emotions, and praise to the praise uttered by the 
Psalms, you will be drawn into the whole Mystery of Christ. 
You will encounter the Church’s own experience of divine 
things, as Merton reminds us (9). You will begin to know God 
as you ought, and in singing “the wedding hymn” of the 
Church you will enter into the Church’s own mystical union 
with the Incarnate Word. 

-Anthony J. Oleck 

Anthony Oleck holds a Master of Theological Studies (‘16) from Notre 
Dame and is the full-time Assistant Rector of Dunne Hall. 

http://churchlife.nd.edu/?s=the+mass+for+millennials&submit=Search
http://churchlife.nd.edu/?s=the+mass+for+millennials&submit=Search
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Beyond Our Walls 

Summer 2018 at the Theological 
Institute 

The 2018 Summer Session began Tuesday, May 29, at 
the Pastoral Center in Braintree. Classes are available 
for credit or audit. See www.sjs.edu or call 617-779-
4104. Some offerings include: 

FREE Biblical Seminar with Professor Celia 
Sirois:  “Who Do You Say I Am? Finding Jesus in the 
Four Gospels” meets on four Mondays: June 4-11-18-
25, 7:00-9:00pm. This class fills up quickly so register 
now! 

Summer Refresher: “5 Things Everyone Should 
Know…” Wednesday, June 27, 8:30am-2:15pm, 
exploring key topics in Old Testament, New 
Testament, Ecclesiology, Canon Law, Liturgy, and 
Evangelization. Cost if $15, including Mass and 
lunch. 

Annual Silver & Golden 
Anniversary Mass  

Cardinal Seán O'Malley, O.F.M. Cap., invites all 
couples of the Archdiocese of Boston who are 
marking their 25th and 50th wedding anniversaries to 
attend the annual Silver and Golden Anniversary Mass 
and celebration on Sunday, October 28, 2018, at 
4:00pm at St. Mary Parish in Waltham. The Mass 
includes a renewal of marriage vows by all 
participating anniversary couples with all family 
members, friends, and guests welcome. Anniversary 
couples are asked to register; other guests do not need 
to do so. For more information, please visit 
bostoncatholic.org/weddinganniversarymass or 
contact Kelly Tolman at 617-746-5803 or 
ktolman@rcab.org. 

Archdiocesan Addiction Recovery            
Pastoral Support Services  

The Archdiocesan Addiction Recovery Pastoral 
Support Services (AARPSS) is a ministry of the 
Archdiocese of Boston and collaborates with various 
agencies and organizations to assist parishes in serving 
the needs of those struggling with addiction including 
their families and loved ones. We seek to educate, 
prevent, treat, and find solutions for the disease of 
addiction. For more info, visit www.aarpss.org or 
email aarpss@stjosephboston.org. 

Forming Leaders for Mission:                
Upcoming Workshops 

Forming Leaders for Mission is a one-day or two-
evening session designed to support all in the parish 
community in discerning and developing their 
particular calls to lead within their personal, family, 
community, and parish lives. During the session, 
participants will begin to discover their unique 
charisms to lead and learn skills to be effective. This 
dynamic workshop includes a mixture of group 
activities, individual reflection, prayer and 
conversation. A workshop will take place at St. 
Catherine of Siena Parish in Norwood on Saturday, 
June 9, 9:00am-3:00pm. To register, visit 
disciplesinmission.com/formingleaders or contact 
Rosemary Maffei at rmaffei@rcab.org. 

Fundraiser 
The Society of African Missions will be hosting a 
fundraiser on Friday, June 8, at the Irish Social Club, 
119 Park Street, West Roxbury, 7-11:00pm. This 
benefit dance and spring drawing with help the 
missionary work of the Society of African Missions. 
Admission is $15/person. For more info, please 
contact Fr. Brendan Darcy at 781-326-3288. 

World Youth Day Registration  
Deadline Extended 

Join Cardinal Seán O'Malley, Pope Francis, and young 
Catholics from around the world in Panama for the 
15th World Youth Day Pilgrimage in January 2019. 
WYD is a week-long cultural and spiritual opportunity 
for youth and young adults to pray with and gain 
inspiration from Pope Francis and Catholic leaders 
from around the globe. Participants strengthen their 
faith in a dynamic evangelization environment which 
affirms the power and presence of the Church in the 
world today. To register, visit diciplesinmission.com/
wyd19 or email Mike Drahos at mdrahos@rcab.org. 

Enders Island Retreat Center 
June Day of Recollection 

Retreat day with Fr. Paul Boudreau, Wednesday, June 
6th at 9:00am. Titled Galatians: The Christian 
Declaration of Independence. $50 per person. For 
more information go to http://enders.is/JuneDOR or 
call 860-536-0565. 

http://www.aarpss.org
mailto:aarpss@stjosephboston.org
mailto:rmaffei@rcab.org
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Sacred Heart News 
 

Flower Help Needed! 
Flowers will be arriving soon around the church, 
rectory, and convent but help is crucial in watering to 
keep them alive! Our faithful crew has decreased due 
to out-of-state moves. Commitment involves one day 
a week or substituting for vacationers. I will plant, 
feed and prune flowers (help is always appreciated). 
Please help us to continue this ministry that brings 
much joy to parishioners and the community passing 
by. For more information, please contact Barbara 
Hatem at 617-969-2567 or bchatem@comcast.net. 
Thank you! 

Vegetable Oil Needed! 
In June we are collecting vegetable oil. Donations 
can be dropped off during the week in the lower 
elevator lobby or at weekend Masses in either the 
elevator lobby or the upper church foyer at Sacred 
Heart Church. 

No Coffee Hour on June 3! 
Due to the Guild of Saint Francis Communion 
Breakfast, there will be no coffee hour this weekend. 

Make Your Parish Giving Easier 
Stop worrying about bringing envelopes and writing 
checks! Sacred Heart provides Online Giving as an 
electronic tool for contributions so you can give via 
the internet. Online Giving helps you maintain your 
giving even if you cannot be here at Mass and 

automatically records all payments for easily 
accessible tax records. This also helps the parish 
streamline our cash flow, especially during bad 
weather or vacation times. Visit Sacred Heart’s 
Online Giving portal today at osvonlinegiving.com/ 
1009 to get started today. There will also be 
computers at Coffee Hour in the MacKenzie Center 
on June 10 if you would like help registering. 
Questions? Contact the parish office. 

Tot Time 
Are you caring for little ones and would love to have 
a space to connect with others while the kids play? 
Join the playgroup at the MacKenzie Center gym, 
where kids can play in a safe, indoor space. 
Recommended for ages 5 and under (with adult). The 
playgroup meets Wednesdays 10:00-11:30am. If you 
are interested in attending, contact Danielle Schreier 
at dschreier529@gmail.com.  
 

Sacred Heart Calendar 
 

June 3, 2018, after 9:00am Mass 
Guild of St Francis Communion Breakfast 

MacKenzie Center 

June 9-10, 2018, during all Masses 
Understanding the Mass 

Upper Church  

Religious Education News 
First Communion pictures have arrived and are available all summer for pick up in the rectory 
during business hours (9:30-2:30pm). 

Our Religious Education classes resume on Tuesday, September 25, 2018!  CCD Registration 
forms (please one per child) will be available throughout the church or you may download 
forms from the Sacred Heart website at any time and drop them off at the Rectory. 

Did you know that you can grow closer to Christ and help to pass on the Catholic faith to our 
children at the same time?   CCD teachers are not experts, but they do have a love of God and 
a desire to know more in order to share it with others. The text books are beautiful, clear and 
simply written so both teacher and student grow in faith together.  Please call the Rel Ed office 
during the summer if you would like to hear more.  Grades 1-5 meet on Tuesdays from 4-
5:15pm and Grades 6-10 meet on Tuesdays from 7-8:30pm. 

Have a blessed and relaxing summer! 

       ~ Michelle Solomon, Dir. Of Religious Education 

mailto:617-969-2567%E2%80%94bchatem@comcast.net
mailto:dschreier529@gmail.com
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Our Lady’s News 

Workcamp Car Wash 
Our Workcampers will be in the parking lot to clean 
the pollen, dirt, etc., off your car! 

If the weather is good this Sunday, June 3, we will be 
there 8:30am-11:30am to wash cars while folks are 
worshipping at Mass. And if the weather does not 
cooperate on June 3, we’ll be there on Sunday, June 
10, instead. As always, the Workcampers are grateful 
for your support. 

Clothing Drive at Our Lady’s—
June 9 and 10  

It’s the weekend your closets have been waiting for: 
the semi-annual St. Vincent de Paul clothing drive! 
This is an excellent opportunity to clean out your 
closets and provide clothing to those in need.  Items 
needed include: clothing of all types and all seasons, 
coats, linens, towels and blankets. Donations must be 
clean and in good condition. Please do NOT bring 
non-clothes items (furniture, TVs, etc.); this is a 
clothing-only drive. Look for the Society’s truck in 
the parish parking lot of Our Lady’s Church. 
 

Hours for drop off are: 
—Saturday, June 9, 2pm-4pm 
—Sunday June 10, 8am-12pm and 4pm-6pm 
 

We thank you for your generosity! If you have any 
questions or can help with the drive, please contact us 
at svdp@sholnewton.org.  
 

 
 

Food Drive at Our Lady’s— 
 June 16 and 17 

Our Lady’s Parish will be holding a food drive dur-
ing the weekend of June 16 and 17 to benefit the 
Newton Food Pantry. All nonperishable food items 
are welcome. Current specific needs include canned 
soup and broth, juices, coffee and tea, spices, cereal, 
and snack items like granola bars. Items like canned 
vegetables and fruit, peanut butter, canned meats, 
powdered or shelf-stable milk, pasta and sauce are 
always welcome. No glass jars, please!  

The food pantry is also grateful for any personal care 
and household items. Specific needs include sham-
poo and conditioner, toothpaste and toothbrushes, 
dish soap, multi-purpose cleaner, laundry detergent, 
and feminine care products. 

Drop-off areas will be near each entrance to the 
church, and items can be brought before or after any 
of the Masses that weekend. The drive is being orga-
nized by the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  

If you are interested in helping with the drive, either 
during the weekend or to transport the food to the 
pantry, please contact us at svdp@sholnewton.org.  

 

www.sholnewton.org 

Religious Education Registration Begins July 1! 
 

Registration for the 2018-2019 Religious Education Programs will begin on or about  
July 1. Registration forms will be mailed home to returning students. New students will  

be able to download a registration form from our website www.sholnewton.org.  
 

Please note: Preparation for First Penance and First Holy Communion is a TWO-YEAR 
PROCESS. Although Religious Education begins in Kindergar ten, Grades 1 and 2 are 
required before First Communion. Please spread the word to family, friends and neighbors.  

 
Thank you! 

mailto:svdp@sholnewton.org
mailto:svdp@sholnewton.org
http://www.sholnewton.org/
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Our Collaborative 

Sacred Heart 
1321 Centre Street 

Newton Centre 02459 

617-969-2248 

Fax: 617-965-7515 

Office: Mon-Fri 9:30am-2:30pm 

sacredheart@sholnewton.org 

Our Lady        
Help of Christians 

573 Washington Street 

Newton 02458 

617-527-7560 

Fax: 617-527-1338 

Office: Mon-Fri 8:00am-3:30pm 

ourladys@sholnewton.org 

COLLABORATIVE STAFF 

CLERGY 

Fr. John Sassani, Pastor            

jsassani@sholnewton.org, ext. 215                

Fr. Dan Riley, Administrator      

driley@sholnewton.org, ext. 229  

Fr. Adrian Milik, Parochial Vicar  

amilik@sholnewton.org, ext. 224                                              

Msgr. Dennis Sheehan, Senior Priest in Res. 

dsheehan@sholnewton.org, ext. 239                

Fr. Michael Hahn, O.S.B., Pr iest in Res. 

Deacon Bill Koffel, Deacon  

bkoffel@sholnewton.org           

LAY PASTORAL LEADERSHIP 

Anne Marie David, Music Director  (OL) 

amdavid@sholnewton.org, ext. 227 

Erica Johnson, Liturgy & Music Dir . (SH) 

ejohnson@sholnewton.org, ext. 120                        

Kristina Preman, Youth Min/ Rel. Ed. Gr 6-10 (OL) 

kpreman@sholnewton.org, ext. 216              

Brian Romer Niemiec, Pastoral Associate 

bniemiec@sholnewton.org, ext. 111  

Rosemary Seibold, Past.Assoc./Rel.Ed. Gr K-5 (OL) 

rseibold@sholnewton.org, ext. 213          

Michelle Solomon, Rel. Ed. (SH) 

msolomon@sholnewton.org, 617-969-4031 

SUPPORT STAFF 

Michael Bliss, Finance & Operations  

mbliss@sholnewton.org, ext. 226  

Ed Desmond, Admin. Assistant (OL) 

edesmond@sholnewton.org, ext. 250 

Gerry McGrath, Facilities (OL) 

gmcgrath@sholnewton.org                         

Sioux Mont, Admin. Assistant (SH)                  

smont@sholnewton.org, ext.110 

David Nahabedian, Facilities (SH) 

dnahabedian@sholnewton.org, ext. 127 

MASS TIMES 
 

Saturday Vigil 
4:00pm Our Lady’s 
4:00pm Sacred Heart 
 

Sunday 
8:00am Our Lady’s 
9:00am Sacred Heart 
10:00am Our Lady’s 
11:00am Sacred Heart (ASL) 
12:00pm Sacred Heart  
  Lower Church 
6:00pm Our Lady’s 
 

Weekdays including Legal Holidays 
Mon-Fri: 7:00am Our Lady’s 
Mon-Sat: 9:00am Sacred Heart    
   Lower Church 
 

Holy Days of Obligation 

7:00am Our Lady’s 
9:00am Sacred Heart 
12:00pm Our Lady’s 
7:30pm Sacred Heart  
 

SACRAMENT OF  
RECONCILIATION 

Every Saturday, 2:30-3:30pm, at 
both churches on the lower level, or 
by appointment. 

New to our Collaborative? Welcome! Please introduce 
yourself after Mass or at the parish offices. We want to 
know and serve you! We hope you will participate in our 
parishes with your prayers, presence, talents, and steward-
ship according to your means. 

Sacraments of Initiation: For adults interested in Bap-
tism, Confirmation, or joining the Catholic Church, please 
contact Fr. Adrian Milik; for high school Confirmation 
only, contact Michelle Solomon at Sacred Heart or Kristina 
Preman at Our Lady's; for older children to be baptized or 
to receive Holy Communion, contact Michelle Solomon at 
Sacred Heart or Rosemary Seibold at Our Lady's. 

Infant Baptisms: Infant Baptisms are celebrated at 
Mass or on special Sundays throughout the year. Parents 
are asked to call the parish offices to begin the process. A 

program of preparation is offered for all parents. For more 
information, please visit our website. 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the par ish offic-
es at least 6 months in advance. A preparation program is 
offered to all couples. For more information, please visit 
our website. 

Pastoral Care of the Sick: We are most eager  to help 
anyone who cannot celebrate Mass with us in church. If 
you wish to receive the Sacraments of the Anointing of the 
Sick, Eucharist, or Reconciliation, please call the parish 
offices. Please also notify us of hospitalizations, so that we 
may be of help. 

Saint Vincent de Paul Society: For  more  information, 
email svdp@sholnewton.org or call 617-527-7560 x255. 
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Mass Schedule and Intentions  
Priests’ schedule is subject to change 

       
 In your prayers, please remember   

James Lawn 

    and all who have died. 
 
 

May they experience the new life  
promised by Christ’s Paschal victory. 

Scripture Readings for the Week 
also found at usccb.org 

 

3 SUN Ex 24:3-8/Heb 9:11-15/Mk 14:12-16, 22-26 

4 Mon 2 Pt 1:2-7/Mk 12:1-12 

5 Tue 2 Pt 3:12-15a, 17-18/Mk 12:13-17 

6 Wed 2 Tim 1:1-3, 6-12/Mk 12:18-27 

7 Thu 2 Tim 2:8-15/Mk 12:28-34 

8 Fri Hos 11:1, 3-4, 8c-9/Eph 3:8-12, 14-19/Jn 19:31-37 

9 Sat 2 Tm 4:1-8/Lk 2:41-51 

10 SUN Gn 3:9-15/2 Cor 4:13—5:1/Mk 3:20-35 

Saturday, June 2 
9:00am - Sacred Heart - For the Sick of the Parish  
Immediately following Mass: Rosary, Exposition, 
Adoration & Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament, 
ending at 10:30am 

 

4:00pm - Our Lady’s (Fr. Dan Riley) 
 Bereavement Mass 
 For all Deceased Members of the Parish  

4:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. John Sassani) 
 Joseph M. Higgins Sr. 

Sunday, June 3 -The Most Holy Body & Blood of 
Christ 
8:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. Adrian Milik) 

 Edward P. Walsh 
9:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. John Sassani) 
 Living and Deceased Members of the Guild 
 of St. Francis   
10:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. Adrian Milik) 
 Alberto & Sera Luisa Capuano 
 Joseph Roland Rousseau 
11:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. Shawn Carey) 
 For Deceased Members of the Parish 

12:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. Dan Riley) 

 For Deceased Members of St. Francis Guild  

6:00pm - Our Lady’s (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan) 
 Michael Murray 

Monday, June 4 
7:00am - Our Lady’s - For  all Milit ar y Per sonnel  
9:00am - Sacred Heart - For  all Milit a r y 
Personnel 

Tuesday, June 5 
7:00am - Our Lady’s - For the Sick of the Parish  
9:00am - Sacred Heart - For  the Sick of the 
Parish 

 Wednesday, June 6 
7:00am - Our Lady’s - J ohn J . Har kin  
9:00am - Sacred Heart - For all Victims of Abuse 

Thursday, June 7 
7:00am - Our Lady’s - Thomas Rando 
9:00am - Sacred Heart - For the Poor of the Parish 

Friday, June 8 

7:00am - Our Lady’s - Edmund Dangelo 
9:00am - Sacred Heart - Doug Choy & Family 
Living 

Saturday, June 9 
9:00am - Sacred Heart - Nic Choy 
Immediately following Mass: Rosary, Exposition, 
Adoration & Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament, 
ending at 10:30am 

 

4:00pm - Our Lady’s (Fr. Dan Riley) 
 Edmund Dangelo 
 Joseph D’Agostino, John Rossi 
 Marco & Dora Angelucci, Sabin Rossi  
 Leon Pyzik Jr. 
 Germano Lanni 

4:00pm - Sacred Heart (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan)
 The Arthur English Family 
 The Joseph Columbo Family 

Sunday, June 10  
8:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. John Sassani) 
 Josephine Jasset 
9:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. Adrian Milik) 
 For Deceased Members of the Parish 
10:00am - Our Lady’s (Fr. Dan Riley) 

 Thomas Leahy, Eugene & Thomas Lynch  

11:00am - Sacred Heart (Fr. Shawn Carey) 
 For Deceased Members of the Parish 

12:00pm - Sacred Heart (Fr. John Sassani) 
 For Deceased Members of St. Francis Guild  

6:00pm - Our Lady’s (Msgr. Dennis Sheehan)

 Maria LaFrancesca 


